
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF MEETING OF THE 

MISSISSIPPI LOTTERY CORPORATION 

 

 NOTICE is hereby given of CANCELLATION of the regularly scheduled meeting of the 

Mississippi Lottery Corporation intended to be held on Tuesday, March 17, 2020, beginning at 

9:00 a.m. located at 1080 River Oaks, Bldg. B-100, Flowood, Mississippi 39232. This was a 

regularly scheduled meeting to address general matters as determined by the Chairman. 

 The cancellation is in light of the ongoing COVID-19 pandemic. Further information will 

be provided on an on-going basis. 

 This the 16th day of March, 2020. 

 

                                                                                
      BY: __________________________ 

Tom Shaheen, President 

  

Notice posted on March 16, 2020 at 2:15 o’clock p.m. 


